
Scottish Fire and Rescue Service Local Plan Review 2023 noted. 
 
6 There was submitted a report by Local Senior Officer David Murdoch, Scottish 
Fire and Rescue Service, providing a review of the SFRS Local Fire and Rescue 
Plan for Glasgow 2020 – 2023, advising that 
 
(1) SFRS had written to members of the Safe Glasgow Partnership in November 

to advise of the decision taken to postpone the development of the new Local 
Fire and Rescue Plan for Glasgow and that a review would be carried out on 
the current plan; 

  
(2) the purpose of the review was to provide information on how well SFRS were 

perfoming against the existing priorites in the current Local Fire and Rescue 
Plan for Glasgow, which would contribute towards the development of the 
new plan for Glasgow; and 

 
(3) over the next 12 months, SFRS would continue to work with partners to 

reduce risk with communities as they reassessd the operation landscape and 
the needs of the people of Glasgow. 

 
After consideration, the Partnership noted that SFRS would continue to report on the  
priorites contained withing the current Local Fire and Rescue Plan for Glasgow 
2020-2023 until the development and consultation on a new plan had taken place. 
 


